






1

Markham, Lory P. - PDR

From: Dana Sally-Allen [blackwellpresident@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 10:55 AM
To: Markham, Lory P. - PDR; Trammell, Reva M. - Council Member; Agelasto, Parker C. - Council 

Member; plloyd@williamsmullen.com
Subject: Re: Special Use Permit Application at 2220 Stockton Street

Greetings,  

 

This is awesome and much needed in the City of Richmond.  

 

However, we noticed that on page 2 of the proposal under the  

 

William and Mullen document number 2, concerning the Private Incarceration  

 

Domiciliary Facility.  It states that, "Chesterfield County desires to refer non-violent offenders 

 

 with underlying addiction issue to The Healing Place to obtain help in lieu of a conventional  

 

correctional facility where their illness will be treated." Will this option be granted to the  

 

The City of Richmond if they have the desire to participate?  If so, maybe we can 

 

have five from the County and five from the City for no greater than 10 persons at any given time, 

 

provided that all such persons must actively be enrolled in the residential recovery program and  

 

monitored with an ankle bracelet.  Thank you for your participation in assisting the City of Richmond  

 

with an awesome plan to promote a healthy environment for the constituents and enhancing better  

 

communities for us all.  

 

 

 

Kindest Regards,  

 

Rev. Dana Sally-Allen 

President Blackwell Community Civic Association 

(804) 928-8475 

 

On Wed, Nov 16, 2016 at 12:52 PM, Dana Sally-Allen <blackwellpresident@gmail.com> wrote: 

Greetings,  

 

I will review the information, as well as review the information with  

 

the other Associations Committee Officials. If we have any questions 

 

we will contact you accordingly.  
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Thanking you in advance,  

 

Dana Sally-Allen 

President Blackwell Community Civic Association 

 

On Mon, Nov 14, 2016 at 8:45 AM, Markham, Lory P. - PDR <Lory.Markham@richmondgov.com> wrote: 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the attached.  

  

Thank you, 

Lory 

  

  

_______________________________________ 

Lory Markham 

(804) 646-6309 

City of Richmond 

Department of Planning and Development Review 

  

Land Use Administration 

  

City Zoning Map 
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